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SUPERVISORS OF CHECKLIST (SoC) MINUTES 
Hooksett Town Municipal Building  

Wednesday, February 27, 2013 at 6:00PM 

 

Meeting posted  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
  Mike Horne, Chairman, and Sally Humphries. Bob Ehlers excused due to illness. Town 

Counselor Nancy Comai attending. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 

Unanimous approval of Minutes of  February 6. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

 Reconsideration of redistricting (that had been approved at the February 6, 2013 meeting). Mike 

Horne said because the difference between the high and low population per district was off by 

30%, instead of the 10% recommended in the original districting requirement of the Town 

Charter, that a small adjustment should be made.  He recommended moving the census block 

defined by “west side of North River Road to the river” from District 6 to District 4. 

 

This is the final adjustment.  Redistricting is now final, effective this day, February 27, 2013, and 

once the Southern NH Planning Commission updates the Town Voting District map, will be 

communicated to the Town Administrator and the Town Council Chairman.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

  None 

 

VOTER REGISTRATIONS AND CHANGES 

  None   

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m. by a unanimous vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sally Humphries, Secretary 


